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Dear Parents/Guardians:

As we enter the final month of the school year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all the
support you have offered to both staff and students throughout the various initiatives that took place this year!
Together, we have accomplished many great things!  To help celebrate the end of another great year, Parent
Council would like to invite all parents to join us for our Inflatable Fun Day on June 18th. Thanks to a
generous donation from Parent Council, the students of E.C.C.S. will once again be able to climb, jump and
bounce their way into summer! While the inflatables will be part of our fun day activities, each division will
have approximately 45 minutes of free play in the morning. Additional information regarding our Fun Day will
be sent home shortly!

As we are now in the final weeks of the school year, a number of events have been planned and we hope that
you can join us! Be sure to check out the reverse side of this newsletter for all of the calendar details!

Our next Catholic Parent Council meeting will take place Tuesday, June 1st  at 7:00 p.m. in the staff room.
All parents are welcome!

Friday, June 4th, T.D.S.S. Pow Wow for Grades 4, and 4/5 and all First Nations participants!

JK, SK, Grade 1 - Year End Celebration Picnic  - Monday,  June 14th  at 11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

June 21st  Aboriginal Day Prayer Service at 9:20 a.m. in the gym.

Our Year End Luncheon/Biker’s BBQ - will take place on Tuesday, June 22nd , beginning at 11:30 a.m. in
the school yard!

Our School Assembly and Awards Presentation will take place on Tuesday, June 22nd  at 1:00  in the
gym.

The Grade 8 Graduation Ceremony will take place on Wednesday, June 23rd at 7:00 p.m. at Our Mother of
Perpetual Help Church.

June 18th  E.C.C.S. Inflatable Fun Day! Parents are welcome to join in the fun!

Our Year End Mass with Father John will take place on Thursday, June 24th at 10:35 a.m.

June 24th is the last day of classes! Report cards go home on this day!

Finally, want to help raise funds for the E.C.C.S. Playground ... but just don’t have the time? Check out the
E.C.C.S. Husky Gas Card Flyer attached to this newsletter .... giving back has never been so easy!!!!

                                                                            
L. Hurtubise, Principal

    


